

St. Stanislaus Kostka School

"Do not walk through time without leaving worthy evidence of your passage." Saint John XXIII

Mrs. Elena Malinconico Principal www.sskschool.org 732-254-5819

"Endless effort, endless humility, endless modesty.

Rain

September 24, 2015

Dear St. Stan's Families:

As September draws to a close we see the beginning of the fruits of our labors. The Korean singer Rain says endless effort and endless modesty and we subscribe to this idea with our children. Effort and perseverance create results and as each of our students find success through effort; we hope they are maintaining the virtue of modesty.

I want to begin by thanking all of you for your understanding for the need of a 12noon dismissal this Friday. I know the inconvenience it may have caused and we are working to alleviate the issue moving forward. If you have any questions you can contact me or I would also suggest speaking to the Sayreville Board of Education (732-525-5200)

I invite all, of our families, to the first school Mass of the year Friday, October 2nd at 9am. We come together for the first time this year as a school family and additionally we recognize our student leaders, who will be elected to their student council offices. That same day our HSA has put together a great family event for us all to share, with an outdoor movie night. The movie "Ghostbusters" will be shown on the carnival lawn beginning at 7pm and our 8th graders will be selling refreshments to support their project graduation. I hope to see many of you at both of these events.

Our Student of the Month program begins October 1st. Students are recognized for their effort, perseverance and their example of living Catholic virtues within our community. A student from each grade level receives the honor which includes a homework pass and breakfast with the principal.

Finally, a reminder that this is the last hard copy of the white envelope you will receive until the end of October. These information envelopes will be sent electronically each week on Thursday with a hard copy sent home the last Thursday of the month. If you need to update your email address, contact the office. I wish you all a wonderful autumn and keep you in my prayers.

"Ilra-halincor

In His Peace